A call for finding the Global Change in the Arctic course writers
The University of the Arctic (UArctic) is a cooperative network of universities, colleges, and other organizations committed to higher education and research in the North (see http://www.uarctic.org). UArctic encourages faculty and institutional cooperation on subjects of shared interest among members on a continual basis. One tool to help do this is the Thematic Networks program (http://www.uarctic.org/thematic).
UArctic Thematic Network on Global Change in the Arctic has been in operation since February 2006 with funding received from the Nordic Council of Ministers Arctic Co-operation Program. The host of the network is Thule Institute at University of Oulu, Finland and there are 32 partners in the network from Nordic countries, Russia, Canada and the USA. 

The goal of the thematic network is to strengthen the delivery of higher education in all areas related to global change in the Arctic, both when it comes to physical processes, such as environmental change, as well as the knowledge of impacts, adaptation to change, and cultural consequences. In a workshop held in May 2006 in Rovaniemi, participants developed six course outlines (see http://www.uarctic.org/singleArticle.aspx?m=174&amid=405) based on Global Change course survey done in spring 2006. Course outlines are: 

· Adaptation to Global Change in the Arctic

· Arctic Economies and Livelihoods in a Changing World

· Foundations of Human Rights Global Environment Change

· Global Change Technology, methodology, and analysis

· Health, security and wellbeing in the North

· Institutional Dimensions of Global Change

We are now looking for the writers/planners for the courses, which will be delivered on-line. The form of the on-line delivery will be designed for each course separately in the teams of writers. The co-operation among the higher educational organizations is supported. Writers will get a fee for course development (incl. writing and producing the material) and taking part of the on-line delivery. 
What is the schedule?

· The deadline for applications is January 17th 2007.
· The planners will be selected by the Steering committee of the Thematic Network on Global Change (Chairman Professor Mark Nuttall, University of Alberta) in mid February 2007. 

· Planner team workshops will be held in March – April 2007 for each course. 

· Courses should be ready for the pilot delivery by the fall 2008. 

What should you do? 
1. Write a short (1 page max) presentation on yourself. Explain your experience in teaching, particularly in on-line courses (incl. topics)
2. Include short CV with most important publications, name of referee(s) and, contact information.

3. What courses (and/or modules) you would like to develop, what kind of ideas you have for on-line delivery? 

4. Email all documents to coordinator Kirsi Latola (kirsi.latola@uarctic.org) no later than January 12th 2007. 
Thank You!

More information: Dr. Kirsi Latola, UArctic Thematic Networks Office, Thule Institute, University of Oulu, Finland, Tel: +358-8-553 3565, Mobile: +358-40-0274 056, Email: kirsi.latola@uarctic.org
